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From: Stephens, Michael J.

Sent: Tuesday, July 28, 2009 11:25 AM

To: Gelnett, Wanda B.; IRRC

Cc: Wilmarth, Fiona E. .

Subject: FW: Municipal Police Officers' Ed. & Training Comm Regulation 17-75-1;|RR§"§¢266E

Final-form Comments on #2661. ‘3 -
L] A

From: Elam M. Herr [mailto:eherr@psats.org] =2 o

Sent: Tuesday, July 28, 2009 11:21 AM o L-L

To: Stephens, Michael J. "3 J

Subject: RE: Municipal Police Officers’ Ed. & Training Comm Regulation 17-75 (IRRC #2661)

Michael: Reviewed the final rulemaking for Regulation 17-75 (IRRC #2661), 'Retired Law Enforcement Identification
Card" and offer the following comments. First, we appreciate the response by the MPOETC on our questions when the
regulations were first proposed. As indicated in the response to IRRC we are satisfied with their comments. The only
issue we have is the estimated cost to local government to comply with the proposal. MPOETC estimates that it will cost
the regulated community $88,000 per year for the next five years and the state between $61,000 and $44,700 per year for
the next five years, but gives no estimate what it will cost local government, both counties and municipalities. This is after
they indicate that the "law enforcement agency must bear the cost of providing the 1.D. cards." We would have liked to
see their estimate of what this may cost local government?

Once again, we appreciate IRRC's desire to hear our concerns on proposed and final regulations. If we can be of further
service, please contact us. Elam

Elam M. Herr
Asst. Executive Director
PSATS




